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Dear Parents, 

We are happy to confirm that in response to the latest announcement from the Government, we are 
able to again offer face to face learning and allow students to be back on the school campus from 
Wednesday 22nd September 2021. 

We are strictly following the MoE and MoH guidelines and policies to ensure safety at all times. 
Please follow these guidelines that have been shared with you and reach out to us if you need any 
clarification. 

At this moment we offer the following:

Online learning for IEYC, Maths and Literacy by a dedicated online teacher (Ms Anna) - A new 
online timetable will be shared with you.

Face to Face learning with the homeroom teacher - Timetables will be shared with you - drop off at 
Roundabout at 8.00 and pick up at 12:30 (morning only)  or 14:45 (full day). 

Action
If you have chosen to send your child to school ensure you have done the following;

- Link:  Survey about returning to school 
- Link:  Self Declaration Form

If you opted for online learning and at some moment in the future you would like to join physical 
class, please inform your class teacher and fill out the survey, as well as the health declaration form 
(links given as above). 

We thank you for your understanding during this transition time, our teacher team is giving their 
utmost to ensure a continued safe journey for all. We will reflect on any feedback and suggestions. 
Please reach out to us if you have any queries/questions. 

Best Regards,

Stefano Piumatti
Principal


